
 

  
  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

Newsletter No 28 

30th April 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Thank you so much for supporting our Sustainable Super Hero 

day by helping your children create such amazing masks. It has 

also been great to see such commitment to sustainable travel. 

On the 6th May, our school will be closed for local elections. 

Covid restrictions mean that we cannot safely have the children 

on site and manage access for public.  

Teaching staff will be using this day to contact you regarding 

your child’s progress and development. You will receive a letter 

from your child’s teacher inviting you to choose a convenient 

time for your discussion. These meetings will be by phone, 

Google classroom or Zoom as we cannot yet have face to face 

meetings in school. 

 

The Conservatoire in Blackheath – Please see the attached flyers for the half term May holiday and courses you 
may be interested in. 
 
 
Have a really lovely long weekend 
 
 Margaret Hanrahan 

Nursery through to Year 6 
Newstead Road, 
Lee,  
London 
SE12 0SJ 
   
Tel:  0208 857 8792 

Headteacher:   Miss Margaret Hanrahan 

 

Deputy: Ms Sheelagh Campbell 

Deputy: Mrs Michelle Carey 

 

Email: admin@swcps.lewisham.sch.uk 

Web site: http://www.swcps.lewisham.sch.uk 

 

Committed to Safeguarding 

Notes for your diary 

Monday 3rd May – Bank Holiday 

Thursday 6th May – INSET Day – School 

closed to pupils (Polling day for local 

elections) 

23rd June - School photographer 

Week Beginning 28th June – Sports Week 

29th June - Barbecue School Dinner 

20th July – International Day 
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